
To the Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee 
 
I strongly oppose the Marriage Equality Bill 2009. 
 
A marriage should remain between a man and a woman.   
 
I respect those people who are in homosexual relationships, but I believe Marriage is an 
institution between a man and a woman for the benefit of their children and for the benefit of 
wider society. 
 
Therefore I cannot support this bill. 
 
Regards 
 
Catherine Madsen 
 

 


